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Background 

The City of North Augusta contracted with AECOM to complete a study of the West Martintown Road Corridor 
between Hammond Pond Road to Gregory Lake Road. The study is complete and is provided for public review and 
comment. The report has been broken into several sections due to the size of the document: 

• Study Report 
• Appendix A – Raw Traffic Count, Appendix B – 2020 Peak Hour Volume Development, Appendix C – Crash 

Data 
• Appendix D – West Martintown Road Study Development Map 
• Appendix E – ARTS 2015 and 2050 Traffic Projections, Appendix F – 2040 Peak Hour Volume Development 
• Appendix G – Public Meeting Responses and Summary 
• Appendix H – 2020 Existing Synchro and Sim Traffic Reports, Appendix I – 2040 No-Build Synchro and Sim 

Traffic Reports, Appendix J – 2040 Build Synchro and Sim Traffic Reports, Appendix K – 2040 Build Sidra 
Reports 

A hard copy is available for review at the Planning and Development Department, 2nd floor, 100 Georgia Avenue, 
North Augusta. 

Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, we are unable to hold an open house in person, however, we have assembled a 
short presentation of the study results. This presentation may be viewed here. 

The Planning Commission will discuss the study and their recommendations at the February 18, 2021, meeting. 
More information on that meeting is available here. Comments will be collected prior to the meeting, but will be 
accepted until at least March 1, 2021. 

Comments may be provided in any of the following ways: 

• Regular mail: Planning and Development Department, PO Box 6400, North Augusta, SC 29861  
• In person: 100 Georgia Avenue, 2nd Floor, North Augusta, 29841 
• Via email: planning@northaugusta.net 
• Regular phone at 803-441-4221  
• Comment portal: http://www.northaugusta.net/MartintownRoadStudy   

 

Resources for Additional Information:  
Planning and Development Department, planning@northaugusta.net or (803) 441-4221 
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